

St Patrick's Parish Gundagai

107 Sheridan Street, Gundagai NSW 2722 PO Box 600 Tumut NSW 2720 gundagai@cg.org.au | www.cg.org.au/Gundagai

2nd Sunday of Easter – 7th April 2024

Due to Technical issues on Friday, we were unable to print the normal bulletin - Sorry!

I have included some important information in this temporary bulletin and
God willing, we will have our regular bulletin back next week.

I am so sorry for any inconvenience.

Tumut Mission

Tumut, Gundagai, Adelong, Batlow & Talbingo

Fr Joseph Neonbasu Mobile: 0497 783 924

Email: yoseph.neonbasu@cg.org.au Tumut Mission Secretary – Sue Hall

Tumut Office Hours – Tue and Thu 9-2pm Email: gundagai@cg.org.au Ph. 69474599 Parish web page: cg.org.au/Gundagai Facebook: St Patrick's Parish Gundagai

Parish Pastoral Council Meeting 22 March

Peter Gain (Chair), Liz Knight, Kate Howe, Sarah Graham, Chris Baron, Verity Whittaker, Pete Reardon (Ex Officio), Fr Joseph Neonbasu

ROSTER

	6 APRIL	13 APRIL
ACOLYTE	Bill Barton	Peter Gain
READER	Peter O Reardon	Kate Howe
OFFERTORY	Anne Elphick & Bernadette Loch	Theresa & Patrick Caffery
SANCTUARY	Monica Reardon & Colleen Jones	Kathy Reardon & Helen Turner
HOME COMMUNION	Marie Nelson, Helen Turner & Anne Saunderson	Anne Elphick, Peter Gain & Monica Reardon
ALTAR SERVER COUNTING	Bill Barton & Max Horton	Peter Gain & Denise Reardon
ST. VINNIES	Lindley	Gailey

PPC News

The parish pastoral council met Friday week ago.

The minutes of the meeting are on the noticeboard at the entrance to the church.

Next Week
On Saturday 13 April Mass will
begin at 5pm





Father Joe and Angelina both headed home on Tuesday to be with their family due to the death of Fr Joe's mum, Angelina's grandmother.

Here is a short message from Fr Joe:

Today is a most difficult day for me.

While it is my birthday, it is very hard to



celebrate a birthday while the mother who bore you, is in the coffin. I will be home and see her for the last time on this very day, the day I was born. It is hard and painful. My birthday and her departure will be remembered forever.

However she has gone the rest with God.

Theresia Beli that all of us long for. Thank you my dearest and most beautiful mother. I pray that you may rest in peace. Amen.

Thank you all for your prayers and support. God bless.

While Fr Joe is away, we are very lucky to have Fr Kuriakose Chennelil Joseph with us. More commonly known as Fr Kose (pronounced Kosh).

He is moving over here from Canberra.

Once again I apologise for the different style bulletin this week. Once we get a new modem next week we should be back to normal.

The verse here is a great comfort and strength to us all.

A copy of the Church Bulletin is available on our website each week — www.cg.org.au/gundagai
Parish Facebook Page - @stpatsgundagai
Please send any notices to tumut@cg.org.au by Wednesday each week for inclusion in the bulletin.

